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Minutes of 27 Oct. 86 meeting (4:00 p.m.Monday) 

Members Present: R. Antal, R. Tabak, E. Higby, L. Hickey, 
I. Heal, R. Hoover, B. Brothers, & B. Jenkins. 

1. Barbara Brothers was elected chair. 

2. Discussion of previously passed amendments to policy on 
Class Honors, and of the Brownlee & Bush July 22, 1986 memo. 

3. Committee did not feel a need to further amend policy since 
Class Honors are meant for currently enrolled students. 
Transient students who have transferred to another 
university and students ~7ho are post graduates are to be 
excluded. 

4. Brownlee/Bush to be invited to next meeting and policy as 
amended to be distributed (amended Class Honors Policy attached). 

NEXT MEETING: THURSDAY, NOVEHBER 6, 1 P.M., Dean Yozwiak's 
conference room: members please be 
prompt as some have 2 p.m.-classes. 
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Attachme'nt--Academic Standards & Events Committee Minutes 10/28/86 

) Class Honors Policy (as amended) 

) 

) 

To be eligible for Undergraduate Class Honors a Freshman 
must have completed at YSU at least 18 quarter-hours; a Sophomore 
36 quarter-hours; a Junior 54 quarter-hours; and a Senior 
72 quarter-hours. Honors are based on the accumulative point 
average at YSU only; no transfer work is included. Both 
full-time and part-time students are eligible provided they have 
a minimum accumulated point average of 3.00, and have earned 
at least 12 credits in traditionally-graded courses taken 
during the four quarters (including summer) preceding the 
quarter in which ,Honors are awarded. Transient students and YSU 
students who have received a baccalaureate degree prior to 
spring quarter in the year in which the Honors convocation is 
held are not eligible. A student can receive Class Honors 
only once as a member of a particular class (Freshman, Sophomore, 
etc.). The number of Honor recipients approximates the top 
one percent of the total Fall enrollment of every class in each 
undergraduate unit of the University, but it may slightly exceed 
this figure because of ties. 

Class Honor Certificates are awarded annually at the Honors 
Day exercise. 




